MUNRO TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING
July 8, 2008
Munro Township Hall

PRESENT: Antkoviak, Ginop, Dotski, Mandrick ABSENT: Tracey
OTHERS PRESENT: Keith and Pat Sipperley, Ed Ginop, Scott and Jenna Ingersoll, and
James Gilbert.

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Antkoviak at 7:30 p.m.

Mandrick made the motion supported by Dotski to accept the June 10, 2008 meeting
minutes. Motion carried.

BILLS — Mandrick made the motion to pay the June bills amounting to §8,472.99, supported
by Dotski. Motion carried.

Scott Ingersoll addressed the board, he is running as a Republican for Cheboygan County
Prosecuting Attorney in the August 5" Primaty. James Gilbert is running for 89" District
Court Judge. Both candidates were asking for support in the primary election.

CORRESPONDENCE
1. Kevin Elsenheimer — State Rep for 105" District asked each township to make a
resolution pertaining to the State Revenue sharing formula. At present, Detroit
receives 52% of revenue sharing although they have only 10% population in the
state. New proposals would make payments on a per capita basis, giving Munro
Township over $30,000 per year more.
2. The new proposed pool meeting will be held on July 16", 7:00 p.m. at the hospital
conference center.
3. A DEQ permit was granted to Marian Warren of Douglas Lake to place rock rip-rap
on her shoreline.
4. Burt Township is receiving high speed internet through Racc2000
FEMA — is going to map Cheboygan County for a flood plan. Ginop will ask Marcia
Rocheleau if there is going to be another FEMA meeting to attend.

o

OLD BUSINESS

Discussion on whether or not to stain the hall floor. The floor is not oak like the molding.
It was discovered that three stair treads were missing, Ginop will check with Northern
Hardwoods Products who delivered the materials to the hall.

Brine was not spread on Indian Trail Road; Antkoviak will take care of the matter.

NEW BUSINESS

A resolution was made that Munro Township wants the State of Michigan to change their
current Revenue Sharing formula to a per capita basis, therefore giving townships, cities and
villages more money than Detroit. The foregoing resolution was made by Ginop and
supported by Antkoviak to have State Revenue Sharing based on per capita. Upon roll call



vote, the following voted “Aye”: Mandrick, Dotski, Antkoviak, and Ginop. “Nay”: none.
The Supervisor declared the resolution adopted.

Mandrick made the motion to adjourn, supported by Antkoviak. The meeting was
adjourned at 8:45 p.m.
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Linda N. Ginop
Munro Township Clerk



